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We had a delightful time this summer getting 
to see Steve’s family, our oldest son, Andy (now at 
Cal Poly Pomona), and our precious ministry part-
ners in southern California.  It was very encouraging 
to visit with all these folks, getting to spend good 
time together after what seems a long time away. 

We really enjoyed helping out with the VBS at 
our home church, and visiting Sunday School 
classes and Bible studies. It was great to get to see 
what God is doing there! 

We are working on a goal of raising an addi-
tional $2000 in monthly support, and about $300 
of that has been committed so far.  We will be work-
ing primarily on raising this additional amount 
through the fall.  Steve will likely be traveling to 
Texas and Pennsylvania/New Jersey as we seek to 
add more partners to our team.  We really need 
your prayers for God’s provision so our family can 
return to full time ministry! 

Now we are back in Orlando for this next year. 
Our family is settling into the fall routine. Ben has 
started at Valencia Community College, and the 
other kids in the public schools.  Please pray that 
we can shine our light for Jesus in all that we do. 
Thank you for your support and prayers for us! We 
appreciate you so much!  

It is a joyous privilege 
to help fulfill the Great Com-
mission by sending full-time 
workers into international 
harvest fields.  Recently, my 
team and I at CCC head-
quarters were able to prepare and see several fami-
lies and singles head out to help change lives for 
Christ overseas. 

� Rick and Mary Lynn headed out to South 
Africa building campus leaders. 

� Kyle and Irina went to Russia to reach out 
to Jr. and Sr. high students. 

� Amanda ventured to Australia. 
� Craig and Bridgette left for Singapore to 

train seminary students in Asia. 
� Jordan went to work with athletes in an 

East Asian country. 
� Sarah is now teaching missionary kids in 

Russia, and Emily is teaching in Hungary. 
� Timothy and Jenn headed to an East Asian 

city to mentor campus leaders who are 
sharing Christ with students. 

Your gifts and prayers for us are helping reach 
people for Christ around the world!  We could never 
have this kind of impact without you.  Thanks for 
enabling us to prepare harvesters for Jesus! 

           

Melissa and Ben had a 
great 5 weeks in Mexico 
City with 90 summer pro-
ject members who are 
also missionary kids. 
One Mexican pastor there 
said he'd been praying 

for years for his students to go out and share their 
faith.  As a result of our mission trip, they're now 
planning events, doing evangelism, knocking on 
doors, just because they were so encouraged by 
what our students were doing. 
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With love and thanks, 
Steve, Rochelle, Andy, Ben, 
Melissa and Josh 

Steve and Rochelle Clark 
4072 Yeats St 

Orlando, FL 32828 
Cell Phone 407-883-9149 
Email stcinjapan@aol.com 

Web www.steveclark.us 
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